

City of Santa Barbara

Office of Mayor

HSchneider@SantaBarbaraCA.gov www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov

Helene Schneider Mayor

City Hall 735 Anacapa Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101-1990

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1990 Santa Barbara, CA 93102-1990

Tel: 805-564-5323 Fax: 805-564-5475 December 3, 2010

Alex Pujo, President Coalition for Sustainable Transportation P.O. Box 2495 Santa Barbara, CA 93120

Dear Mr. Pujo:

The City of Santa Barbara recently released the enclosed 2010 Sustainability Achievement Report that highlights the City's accomplishments in energy management, waste prevention, water conservation, and habitat restoration. Many of these environmental initiatives were made possible with the advocacy and support of COAST.

On behalf of the City, I wish to express my sincere appreciation for your organization's commitment to solve numerous challenges and work with our staff toward the shared goal of keeping Santa Barbara an environmental leader. We were proud to feature your organization as one of our community partners in sustainability efforts. The City has benefited greatly from your expertise and contributions in policy discussions and conducting community outreach.

Looking ahead, I welcome your continued participation in shaping future programs for the community. If you are interested in additional copies of the report, please contact Debbie Bush in my office at 564-5318.

Thank you again for your dedication and leadership in environmental programs!

Sincerely

Helene Schneider

Mayor